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Brothers, 
 
     We have a few things to keep in mind as we approach the end of the year 2018. You 
still have until the end of November to turn in your COAL tickets. The winning prizes will 
be drawn on Saturday December 8th in Newtown Square Pa. If you are available on 
Friday November 23, don't forget to volunteer your time for this year’s AMEN TO 
ACTION at the David L Lawrence Convention Center The goal is to pack over1,000,000 
meals for the hungry. Over 3000 volunteered last year and this could be a great way to 
kick off your Christmas Season this year. 
 
    The drawing for the Andrea Bocelli tickets will be held this Saturday after the 4Pm 
mass at Saint Teresa. We have sold in excess of $2000 worth of tickets and I thank all 
those who have assisted in this promotion. Our Council has been doing great things all 
year, and in order to continue to do these great things we have to hold events that 
provide the funds to do so. 
 
    This year’s Christmas Party will be held on Monday, December 10th,and as a 
reminder ,there will be a $7.50 per person charge for the evening. You can pay ahead 
by leaving your payment in an envelope marked Knights Party, or you can bring it to the 
party. John Marshall Catering will be providing dinner, and the Knights will be providing 
the beer and wine.  As mentioned previously, all Clergy Sisters and wives of our 
deceased members will be guests of the Council. We will be collecting personal hygiene 
paper products for the women’s shelters and other programs that Sister Irene is 
involved in.  



 
    Finally we ask your continued prayers for Father Michael Maranowski, our financial 
secretary John Kleck, and Deacon Jack Miller 
 
 
Fraternally 
Jay Kerr GK 
 
                                       
  
                                   UP COMING MEETING SCHEDULE  
The December Business meeting will be substituted by the Christmas Party on 
Monday, December 10th.  Rosary will be at 7:00. There will not be a Social Meeting 
in December due to the Christmas Holiday. The January Business meeting will be 
on Monday, January 14th.  There will not be a Social Meeting in January. 
 

    

                                                            

 NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS  
                                         
November 4 – Tom Hartman 
November 9 – Bob Musgrave 
November 13 – Henry Kmiecik 
November 20 – Gerry Kunic 
                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                           
  


